
 

 

March 2019 

To Our Valued Customer 

MORITA HOLDINGS CORPORATION 

 

Notification on changed specifications for Lumbar Support Wear “rakunie” 

 

Thank you very much for your patronage and supports to Lumbar Support Wear “rakunie”.  

We would like to inform you of changes to “rakunie”.  

Thank you.  

 

 

1. Applicable product Lumbar Support Wear “rakunie”  

 

2. Change details  The chest belt length adjuster has been changed from a slide-type 

 adjustment part to five snap buttons. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

3. Purpose We changed the chest belt length adjustment part to simple, easy-

to-use snap buttons in response to feedback we received from 

customers regarding the previous chest belt adjuster. This change 

does not affect support. 

 

4. Change schedule Product will be changed over when remaining supplies of the current 

   product run out. 

 

5. Other Product number has been set for the product with changed 

specifications (product number: RK2-C0BKJ) 

 

■Inquiries  

Info-a@morita119.com 

 

Before spec change: Slide adjustment part After spec change: Snap buttons 


